
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
18 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
This term, Year 6 are learning all about the Victorian Era in History. As part of this learning, 
we are hosting a ‘History Fayre’ on Friday 9 February 2024.  
 
The children will be creating presentations all about Victorian children at work and we would 
love for you to come and see the culmination of their learning.  
 
The Fayre will take place in the Year 6 classrooms from 1:30pm–2:45pm. There will be ‘stalls’ 
from each group and you will be able to hear presentations from all the children. You are 
welcome to come and visit at any point during these times – we are aware there is also a 
music concert on the same day so these timings should allow you to visit Year 6 before the 
concert if this affects you.  
 
Year 6 will be dismissed from school at the normal time.  
 
Please do contact us on our class emails if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Miss Hotston    Miss Upfold    Mrs Wills  

Year 6 Teachers 

 

6H@portswoodpri.org.uk 
6UW@portswoodpri.org.uk 
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